Dear Ohio PUCO,

I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835.

I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new microgrid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has taken the initiative.

I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain.

It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.

Sincerely,

Doug Lindsey 3854 Hidden Cove Cir Lewis Center, OH 43035 dlindsey200@gmail.com (740) 548-7360

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender information.

Dear Ohio PUCO,

I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835.

I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new microgrid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has taken the initiative.

I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain.

It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.

Sincerely,

Sabrina Claire 5960 Graessle Rd London, OH 43140 <u>srenkar@capital.edu</u> (614) 406-6615

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender information.

Dear Ohio PUCO,

I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835.

I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new microgrid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has taken the initiative.

I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain.

It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.

Sincerely,

Bruce Posey 500 W 12th Ave Columbus, OH 43210 posey.1@osu.edu (614) 292-3588

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender information.

This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

5/7/2018 2:11:17 PM

in

Case No(s). 16-1852-EL-SSO, 16-1853-EL-AAM

Summary: Public Comment electronically filed by Docketing Staff on behalf of Docketing.